July 25, 2006 RECEIVED

Office of the Secretary AUG 0 4 2006
Federal Communications Commission

445 12™ St SW Policy Division
Washington DC 20554 international Bureau

Aspen Communication Inc
2525 West Beryl Ave Suite 304
Phoenix, AZ 85021

Subject: Withdrawal or Cancellation of the Application for International Section 214
File: ITC-214-2006-0719-00360

To whom it may concern:

I would like to withdraw our application for the International Section 214. | spoke to Joann and per
her advice we will seek legal assistance from a lawyer instead so that we can file the proper
application.

| apologize for the inconvenience this may have caused you.

Thank you and best regards.

Paul Alcordo
General Manager
Aspen Communication Inc



